
TICK TESTING: COVID-19 UPDATES 
 
As per Upstate Medical University’s recommendations, we are shutting 
down all research activities in the lab, including the Community 
engaged tick surveillance.   
 
o Before we shut-down the lab, we will process all the ticks that are 

already sent to the lab.  
o If you find a tick on or after March 18, 2020 please do not submit 

them to the lab. Keep them in the freezer until we are back to 
normal working conditions.  

o The web links to online tick submission forms will be temporarily 
suspended. 

o Updates on when the lab will be open for tick-testing will be posted 
at this website and on my lab twitter account (@Thangamani_Lab) 

 


